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PRESS RELEASE 

The Ombudsman in Sterea Ellada 
 

Staff members of the Greek Ombudman visited the Region of Sterea Ellada from the 
18th to the 21st of September. They conducted spot checks and investigations 
relevant to citizens' complaints, as well as working meetings with local bodies and 
representatives of civil society.  
 
In particular, they visited Lamia, Chalkida, Thiva, Amfissa, Livadia, Delphi, Istiaia, 
Orchomenos, Domokos and Aliartos where they had successive meetings with 
representatives of regional and local government as well as members of the local 
communities. They also inspected Roma settlements and immigrant and refugee 
reception centres. 
 
The visit to the Region of Sterea Ellada is part of the Independent Authority's broader 
programmes of visits in all regions of the country. The first round of visits will be 
completed by the end of 2018, as the Ombudsman will conclude 20 years of 
operation. 

Info: ℡ 213 1306670, 213 1306712  press@synigoros.gr 
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